

GOVERNMENT OF THE DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA

Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission 2B

October 14, 2013

RE: Letter of Support for Stead Park 60th Anniversary Celebration, November 16th

To whom it may concern:

At its regular meeting on October 9, 2013, the Dupont Circle Advisory Neighborhood Commission ("ANC 2B" or "Commission") considered the above-referenced matter. With 7 of 9 Commissioners in attendance, a quorum at a duly-noticed public meeting, the Commission approved the following resolution by a vote of (7-0):

Whereas, Stead Park opened in November 1953.

Whereas, nearly 60 years later, Stead Park is beloved by our community's children and parents.

Whereas, Stead Park's acre of field space is about to undergo a transformation making it a multi-use resource for all the community.

Whereas, Friends of Stead Park is planning a 60th Anniversary celebration on Saturday, November 16 and it obtaining the proper permits for doing so.

Be it resolved that ANC 2B supports the Stead Park 60th Anniversary Celebration.

Commissioners Kishan Putta (kishan.putta@dupontcircleanc.net), Abigail Nichols (Abigail.nichols@dupontcircleanc.net), Will Stephens (will.stephens@dupontcircleanc.net), and Mike Feldstein (mike.feldstein@dupontcircleanc.net) are the Commission's representatives in this matter.

Sincerely,

Will Stephens Chairman

William J. Hephens